Public Comment
Upper Santa Clara River Chloride TMDL
Deadline: 11/25/14 by 12:00 noon
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State Water Resources Control Board
1001 | Street

Sacramento, CA 95814
ATTN: Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board m
Dear Chair Felicia Marcus and Board Members:

Support Letter — Upper Santa Clara River Chloride TMDL Revisions

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

The Castaic Lake Water Agency strongly supports the approval of amendments to the PRESIDENT
Water Quality Control Plan for the Los Angeles Region (Basin Plan) to revise the THOMAS P. CAMPBELL
Upper Santa Clara River (USCR) Chloride Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) and to

revise water quality objectives for chloride in the Upper Santa Clara River. The uﬁiA:ARCEgg%ﬁgg
amendments to the Basin Plan will play a critical role in local water sustainability for '

the Santa Clara River watershed and will provide multiple benefits to residents, E.G. "JERRY" GLADBACH
businesses and the Santa Clarita Valley environment. ROBERT J. DIPRIMIO
The Castaic Lake Water Agency strongly supports the proposed schedule extension, DwaLIE;SJQZZIIOU

which is needed to provide time for the Santa Clarita Valley Sanitation District
(SCVSD) to construct the chloride compliance project, and the three-month averaging
period and flow-weighting between the Valencia and Saugus Water Reclamation

EDWARD A. COLLEY
JACQUELYN H. McMILLAN

Plants, which reduce the size, carbon footprint and waste brine production associated R.J. KELLY

with the facility upgrades while fully protecting water quality and beneficial uses (e.g., B.J. ATKINS

salt-sensitive agriculture) in the Santa Clara River basin. We strongly urge the State GARY MARTIN

Water Resources Control Board approve the proposed Basin Plan amendment and

revisions to the USCR Chloride TMDL. GENERAL MANAGER
DAN MASNADA

The Castaic Lake Water Agency is working closely with business, governmental and
all other local stakeholders to maximize efficient use of the Santa Clarita Valley's water
resources. We are greatly encouraged by the progress made towards implementation
of the USCR Chloride TMDL and believe that the water to be produced by the SECRETARY
SCVSD’s advanced treatment processes will also be useful for recycled water projects APRIL JACOBS
currently being studied in partnership with our local water retailers.

GENERAL COUNSEL
BEST BEST & KRIEGER, LLP

Thank you forr the opportunity t(;fomment and for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Cf_gja

Dan Masnada
General Manager

“A PUBLIC AGENCY PROVIDING RELIABLE, QUALITY WATER AT A REASONABLE COST TO THE SANTA CLARITA VALLEY”

27234 BOUQUET CANYON ROAD » SANTA CLARITA, CALIFORNIA 91350-2173 » 661 2971600 FAX 661 2971611
website address: www.clwa.org



